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No. 31—DEVELOPMENT OF THE NATIONAL CAPITAL

Charts Nos. 31, 32, 33 and 34 indicate the financial expenditures between 1945 and 
1955. Attention is drawn to Chart No. 31 which shows the uses to which the National 
Capital Fund and the special statutory grant have been put. Of the total amount of 
$28,000,000.00 more than half has been devoted to property acquisitions.

i

On Chart No. 32 it will be noted that the Department of Public Works and the 
F.D.C. shared the planning expenses until the end of 1953. Up to 1954 Mr. Gréber and 
his Canadian planning staff were employed and paid by the Department of Public 
Works. The National Capital Planning Service, as it was known when administered 
by the Department of Public Works, is now the Planning Division of the Federal 
District Commission.
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